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Revised plans are revealed for York Station
Front

July 23, 2020

Revised plans have been submitted to improve York Station Front with the removal of Queen Street Bridge
and a reorganisation of the transport interchange in front of the station.

Following comments raised throughout the 2019 Station front planning process, revised plans to transform
York Station Front have been submitted for consultation. This will see an addendum added to modify
several areas of the original planning application, following further consultation with partners, residents
and station users.

The key changes to the scheme include:

¢ Aredesigned multi-storey car park. After consulting with English Heritage, plans for the car park have
been revised to better respect the heritage of the railway and York RI. This will also move all the station
parking into one area making it better visually.
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e The layout of parcel square has been redesigned so it is more in keeping with station heritage, and in
conversation with existing parcel square tenants to give them a prime location in the remodelled
station.

» Five on-street parking spaces removed from Queen Street to allow a safer cycle route to promote
active travel, whilst reducing congestion around the station.

Councillor Keith Aspden, Leader of City of York Council, said: “The challenges posed by the pandemic have
reinforced the need for us to be on the front foot with our key regeneration schemes, including the station
front and York Central.

“York station has welcomed visitors and business to the city since 1877, whilst undergoing several
redesigns to ensure it is fit for purpose. Over the coming years, the station is set to play a key role in the
development of York Central, one of the largest city-centre regenerations in Europe. This new design and
layout will ensure it is a fitting gateway to our fantastic city.”

Deputy Leader of City of York Council, and Executive Member for Transport, Clir Andy D’Agorne, said: “York
station is set to play a big role in the city’s future and we have worked hard with our partners to develop

the right scheme for the city.

“We feel that this refined scheme will protect our heritage, boost the economy and encourage sustainable
and active travel to and from the station.”

People can share their views and submit comments on the application
at https://planningaccess.york.gov.uk/online-applications/ using ref. 19/00535/FULM and 19/00542/LBC

For more information about the station front visit www.york.gov.uk/StationFront

For today’s rail news from railbusinessdaily.com click here.
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